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HOW DOES THE CLEAR COMFORT SYSTEM REDUCE CHLORINE WHEN COMPARED TO OTHER SYSTEMS?
The Clear Comfort system enables home pools to be chlorinefree or have chlorine levels comparable to drinking water.
Similar to other pool sanitation systems, the Clear Comfort system may require the pool to be shocked, but a non-chlorine
shock can be used. A salt system introduces chlorine into the pool through sodium chloride, and UV and ozone systems
can increase the amount of chlorine needed.

IS CLEAR COMFORT SAFE FOR POOL EQUIPMENT AND SURFACES?
UV and the Clear Comfort system are safe for all pool equipment and surfaces. Chlorine and salt chlorinators both
damage pool equipment and pool surfaces. Ozone is harmful to rubber-based pool equipment and seals.

HOW DOES CLEAR COMFORT COMPARE TO OTHER SYSTEMS IN TERMS OF HEALTH & SAFETY?

Clear Comfort pools feel soft to the skin and do not cause red eyes or lung irritation in swimmers because of the
significant decrease in chlorine and chloramines. While the water feels softer with salt systems, the high levels of
chloramines irritate eyes and lungs. UV and ozone pools still require chlorine and produce chloramines. Ozone should
not be inhaled or brought into direct contact with swimmers.

IS THE CLEAR COMFORT SYSTEM ECO-FRIENDLY?

By reducing chlorine use with Clear Comfort’s nature-inspired technology, you are reducing chemical handling, storage
and the inevitable distribution into our ecosystem. Clear Comfort can also reduce your carbon footprint by eliminating the
manufacturing, transport, delivery and dosing of toxic chemicals. In addition, Clear Comfort enables you to drain and
backwash your pool less often, so you conserve more water.

WHAT IS THE MAINTENANCE REQUIRED FOR THE CLEAR COMFORT SYSTEM?

The only maintenance required for Clear Comfort is an annual cartridge replacement, which only takes a couple of
minutes to complete. However, it's important to remember that your pool water still needs to be balanced as usual. UV
systems require bulbs to be cleaned and replaced frequently by a pool professional. Salt chlorinators and ozone systems
also require frequent maintenance from a pool professional.

To view more frequently asked questions about Clear Comfort, please visit: clearcomfort.com/faq
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